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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 11:06 AM
To: Tom Boer
Cc: 'tjf@weiss.com'; 'Diana Do'
Subject: RE: 969 San Pablo Avenue Facility - Correspondence dated February 19, 2015

Mr. Boer, 
 
Thank you for your letter of February 19, 2015 on behalf of the Kelly-Moore Paint Company.  I’ve been in 
training for several days and am playing catch up, so have not spoken to Tom Fojut yet, but he did call. 
 
Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the requested schedule extension for the submittal 
of the Site Conceptual Model and a Data Gap Work Plan (the later is presumed) by May 15, 2015.  The 
inclusion of the groundwater data appears useful and appropriate.  I will update Geotracker shortly. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Diana Do [mailto:DTD@BCLTLAW.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 11:53 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Tom Boer 
Subject: 969 San Pablo Avenue Facility - Correspondence dated February 19, 2015 
 
Dear Mr. Detterman: 
 
Attached please find the correspondence from Tom Boer dated February 19, 2015. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 
_______________________________ 
Diana Do 
BARG COFFIN LEWIS & TRAPP, LLP 
350 California Street, 22nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94104-1435 
Tel:  415-228-5400 
Fax: 415-228-5450 
E-mail: dtd@bcltlaw.com 
Website: www.bcltlaw.com 
Blog:  http://bargcoffinenvirolaw.blogspot.com/ 
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This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the intended recipient(s). If you are not 
the named recipient you should not read, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately via 
e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake; then, delete this e-mail from your system. 


